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Craig Barr

From: Craig Barr

Sent: Tuesday, 16 June 2015 11:20 AM

To: Craig Barr

Subject: DoC Designations Response 13 October 2014

 

 

 

From: Geoff Deavoll [mailto:gdeavoll@doc.govt.nz]  
Sent: Monday, 13 October 2014 5:26 PM 

To: Craig Barr 

Subject: RE: District plan designations 

 

Hi Craig, 

 

These designations seem to be historic and no longer required to be listed in the district plan. I assume they were 

rolled over when the current district plan was formulated. 

 

The land areas under the designations are now gazetted as either scenic or recreation reserves under the Reserves 

Act, which is the purpose for which the land was required originally. 

 

As it is unusual for DOC to hold land designations and there will be no implications for not continuing to hold these 

four designations, it is therefore considered that these can be removed from the plan through this review. 

 

Regards 

 

Geoff Deavoll 

 

From: Craig Barr [mailto:Craig.Barr@qldc.govt.nz]  

Sent: Friday, 10 October 2014 3:01 p.m. 
To: Geoff Deavoll 

Subject: RE: District plan designations 

 

Hi Geoff 
 
Can you confirm the Department of Conservation will confirm the roll over of its designations with or without 
modification by  28 November 2014.  
 
Regards 
 
Craig 
 

 

Craig Barr  |  Senior Planner  |  Planning & Infrastructure 

Queenstown Lakes District Council 

DD: +64 3 443 0121 | P: +64 3 441 0499    

E: craig.barr@qldc.govt.nz  

 

 

 

From: Geoff Deavoll [mailto:gdeavoll@doc.govt.nz]  

Sent: Thursday, 25 September 2014 4:30 PM 
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To: Craig Barr 

Subject: District plan designations 

 

Hi Craig, 

 

Thank you for the attached letter. Unfortunately it has taken a while to get to me so a response to the questions 

may not be possible prior to the 30
th

 September. 

 

We are attempting to gather information on the four designations referred to, why there were required and 

whether they will continue to be required. 

 

I hope to have a response to you as soon as possible. 

 

Regards 

 

Geoff 

 

Geoff Deavoll  
Resource Management Planner - Kai Whakamaherehere Penapena Rawa  
Policy and Regulatory Services Group  
Department of Conservation - Te Papa Atawhai  
72 Moorhouse Avenue, PO Box 4715, Christchurch 8140  
DDI:03 371 3712    VPN:5412  

Conservation for prosperity Tiakina te taiao, kia puawai  
www.doc.govt.nz  

  

 

  

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential or subject 
to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you received this email in error, please 
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the 
inconvenience. Thank you. 
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